
Reference: 2024-038 
 
Thank you for your email in which you requested the following information under the Freedom of Information 

Act 2000 (FOIA):  

 

• The total number of Serious Fraud Office employees who have moved to roles (being 

employed) at the company Amazon directly after working at the SFO. 

• The number of Serious Fraud Office employees who have moved to roles (being employed) at 

Alphabet (Google) directly after working at the SFO. 

• The number of Serious Fraud Office employees who have moved to roles (being employed) at 

Apple directly after working at the SFO. 

• The number of Serious Fraud Office employees who have moved to roles (being employed) at 

Meta directly after working at the SFO. 

• The number of Serious Fraud Office employees who have moved to roles at (being employed) 

Microsoft directly after working at the SFO. 

 

If possible, please also provide a breakdown of each of their leaving dates and job titles, without 

providing any identifiable details if this would be exempt or over the cost limit.  

 

Please could you provide this data, for the following years, separately, 2024 (to date), 2023 and 2022. 

 

If it does not exceed the cost limit, please also provide this for 2022, 2021, 2020 and 2019. 

 

Response 

The SFO does not hold this information.  


